
 

INFORMATION NOTICE 

From: BGC Derivative Markets. L.P. 

To: Introducing Brokers and Participants 

Subject: 2024 Updated Holiday Calendar 

Date: December 18, 2024 

This Information Notice is being issued to all Introducing Brokers and Participants of BGC Derivative Markets, L.P. (“BGC SEF”) to provide 

notification that the BGC SEF has updated its 2024 Holiday Calendar. The BGC SEF will be open on Christmas Day during Tokyo operating hours. 

Please see below for revised Holiday Calendar* -  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions about this notice should be directed to: 

➢ Michelle Latman, BGC SEF Chief Compliance Officer, at 212-610-3526 or by email at Michelle.Latman@bgcg.com  

➢ Jason Sayegh, BGC SEF Deputy Chief Compliance Officer, at 212-610-2385 or by email at Jason.Sayegh@bgcg.com 

➢ John McCormick, BGC SEF Compliance Officer, at 646-344-6050 or by email at John.McCormick@bgcg.com 
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